
   
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

A warm welcome back to the new half term. I hope you had an enjoyable break. In addition to all the 
“normal” teaching and learning, this week, we have been very busy with the start of 2 new clubs, a visit from 

Mad Science and our special Remembrance Service. Most of the children have come back ready to 
learn - please make sure your child quickly gets back into good routines with Reading, Homework and 

Early Nights; your support and good routines really help the children to achieve their potential! We are 
currently carrying out assessments in all classes to monitor each child’s progress –this will be shared with 

you at Parents’ Evening. 
Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 
Congratulations to Connor Seddon in Year 4 who won my Good Manners Award before half term. Connor is a wonderful 
ambassador for our school; he puts his Extra Mile status into practice by being polite and respectful to our whole school family.            

 
Remembrance Service 
Thank you to those of you who joined us for our special service of Remembrance. I’m sure you’ll agree that Y6 did 
a wonderful job of reminding us of the huge sacrifice so many have made in order to secure our freedom.  

 
Parents’ Evenings 
Please sign up for an appointment to see your child’s teacher at Parents’ Evening next Thursday 16th November (sheets are now 
available in the Main Entrance). If you are unable to attend on this date, please contact the office to arrange an alternative 
appointment. Thank you. 

 

Consents Forms Reminder 
Thank you to all those parents who have returned the Consents Forms. Please return any outstanding forms by Monday 13th 
November. Please keep the information sheets and just return the signed forms. Thank you 
 
 
 
 
Clubs 
 
Clubs Please note that First Aid and Dance clubs will continue throughout this half term. Unfortunately, Thursday Football club will 
be postponed until the New Year; due to the dark nights at this time of year. A very big Thank you to Mr Collinson who gave up his 
free time to run the club last half term. His support is very much appreciated by the children and staff. We are still hoping to 
arrange some more “friendlies, if we can secure the use of the lit 3G pitch at Ashton Community Science College. 

 

School Uniform 
Our school uniform will now be available from TOP ONE UNIFORMS, 39 St John’s Centre, Preston, PR1 1FB. Please note WE WILL 
NO LONGER BE HOLDING UNIFORM IN SCHOOL, once our limited stock has run out.  
 
                                                                                     
                                                                            Thank you for your support, 

 
                                                          C M Seagrave. 

Congratulations to our school 
football team who won their 

“friendly” 6-0, against Catforth 
Primary, on Thursday 26th 

October – well done to all of 
you. 
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Our theme this half term is Compassion 
 

ATTENDANCE NON- UNIFORM REWARD 
Congratulations to Reception class who have won the Attendance Non-Uniform Reward Day on Friday 17th 

November, for the best attendance last half term. Together they managed to achieve 98.52% attendance, which is 
a fantastic achievement. Please encourage your child to be in school on time, every day. 


